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Websites

Very soon, your child will be set up with Websites for independent practice that may take place at school or at home. Be on the lookout for information about Dreambox Learning and Connect Ed for even more practice and support. 
 
Dreambox:
https://play.dreambox.com/play/login
Connect Ed: https://connected.mcgraw-hill.com/connected/pictorialLoginSchool.do?code=e5e8
www.abcya.com (web-based academic games)
Zingreading.com is also a wonderful tool to find books at the “just right” level for reading!


Back to School Night
     We are looking forward to meeting you at Back to School Night this September 17th! We will share lots of information with you that will help to prepare you and your child for this exciting and rewarding year ahead. The connection between school and home is a meaningful and valuable relationship that will help your child grow in the best way possible. Berkley Street School is a home away from home and we are glad to welcome your family to 2nd Grade! 

Launching 
Welcome to Second Grade! We are so excited to begin the year as a Grade Level Team.  Your child will spend September recalling skills from 1st Grade and applying them to begin our 2nd Grade curriculum across all subjects. 

Our main focus will be setting routines, establishing expectations, and building upon prior knowledge to set a strong foundation for learning. 

Your child will begin by exploring our extensive classroom library of fiction and non-fiction books, writing personal narratives, and strengthening math fact recall. We will also enjoy several projects that incorporate creativity as well as literature and writing.   
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